
 

 

 

 

 

 

REFURBISHMENT OF THE GREEN/COMMITTEE ROOM 

UPDATE 

We are pleased to announce that the Committee Room 

reopens tomorrow 7th May.  

Thanks to everyone who helped with this project and for your 

understanding over the past few weeks.  

Can I ask that if you were issued with extra keys whilst you 

were using the main hall please return them by putting them in 

the slot at the top of the key safe located in the bar/servery 

area.  

You can now move back to the Committee Room.  

We have purchased a new Henry XL vacuum cleaner for the 

main hall.  

The existing smaller Henry will reside in the Comm room from 

now on. Please use as required.  

PLEASE DO NOT FIX ANYTHING TO THE  

NEWLY-PAINTED WALLS  

Chris Poole : Chairman 

 High Wych Memorial Hall Management Committee 


